
From: Deborah Main   
Sent: Friday, December 27, 2024 10:46 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] HP-24-001 

 

Commissioners: 

 

We live in NW Woodbury County, Iowa.  This is a tri-state area (IA,NE,SD) in which a decision in one 
state directly affects the others.  Summit Carbon Solutions proposed their hazardous CO2 pipeline to the 
public in 2021 and since that time has met considerable opposition.  In Iowa attempting to squash that 
opposition, Summit has sued counties,  sued landowners, and most recently sent cease & desist letters to 
vocal opponents. To garner support from our Iowa Utility Commission, letters entered into the docket had 
out of state addresses with Iowa zip codes to appear they were written by Iowa residents. Summit 
themselves were sued by the Welspun Corp for 15 million dollars due to a canceled contract. I can't 
imagine there is any reason that Summit would be a good business partner. I ask the PUC to once again 
deny Summit's HP-24-001 permit application. 

 

Deborah Main 

 

Sioux City, IA 51108 

 

 

 




